
April 2nd 1924

Dear Captain de Maleissye-Meluy,

I was very glad to receive your 
letter of the 12th of March, and believe that it 
will be possible for us to do something for your 
son and for your nephew, Gaston de Levis.

The name of Mr.Gaston de Levis will 
be enough to insure him a welcome in Canada, and 
your own connection with the Canadien Corps will 
make your son a guest whom we shall be just as 
pleased to receive.

If your son and his couain would 
care to come out here during the summer and work 
in one of the Departments of our Agricultural College, 
we could promise you at least board and lodging, and 
if they want a wider experience we could probably 
find it for them without any expenses other than 
travelling.

I am sending you herewith a copy of 
the Report of the College in order that you may see 
how wide are its interests and that it is an institu­
tion which deals in matters from a very scientific 
point of view.

Yours faithfully.

Capt.C da Maleissye-Meluy, 
26,rue Barbet-de-Jouy, 

Paris,Prance.

Principal


